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Rep. McCarville Applauds Governor Evers’ Plans for the Future of 
Wisconsin 
 
MADISON - Today, Governor Tony Evers delivered his State of the State Address in the 
Wisconsin State Capitol, where he looked back on his successes and laid out his goals for 
Wisconsin’s future 
 
Representative McCarville released the following statement:  
 
“I’m so glad that Governor Evers has prioritized middle and working class families. The 
democrats have worked hard to make life easier for all of Wisconsin. His plans for lowering 
prescription drug costs, increasing funding for mental health services, and his continued efforts 
to invest in jobs and keep jobs in our state will make a noticeable difference in every 
Wisconsinites’ life.  
  
“I was also pleased to hear that the Governor wants to focus on policies that will help 
Wisconsin’s children. I look forward to working with the Governor to lower childcare costs, offer 
healthy meals to all students, and strive to make our schools and communities safer from gun 
violence.  
 
“I applaud Governor Evers on his plans for the future of our great state and look forward to his 
continued leadership as we begin the budget season.”  
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